Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Monday 18th July 2022





Brimrod Primary School Values

Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.



This Week's winners:

Attendance: Nursery
Punctuality: Nursery
Sports Class of the week: Year 5

Attendance this week

Attendance figures this week are the lowest that we have had all year.

The last few weeks of school are just as important as the first few weeks and the children have a wide range of learning experiences planned for the end of term.

Please ensure that children are in school next week.

the same of the same of the same		
	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	24	2
Reception	72	15
Year 1	47	10
Year 2	47	6
Year 3	52	4
Year 4	61	10
Year 5	40	8
Year 6	47	3
*	Attendance Stars Nursery	Punctuality Stars Nursery

100% Attendance 2021 / 2022



Gurfetah Singh—Nursery Kalsoom Nadeem—Year 1 Omair Sajar—Year 2 Rayyan Hussain—Year 4 Alina Parvez Anwar—Year 4

Home Learner of the Year

2021 / 2022

Home Learner

Year 1 - Rafay Aslam

Year 2 - Nhaila Halim

Year 3 - Mohammed Ahad

Year 4 - Azaan Asim

Year 5 - Sam Akerele

WOW Class of the Year 2021 / 2022

Year 1



Class Superstar of the Year 2021 / 2022

Nursery - Khadijah Imran Reception - Zaara Ghafoor

Year 1 - Callum Jackson

Year 2 - Uwa Ehiorobo

Year 3 - Khyla Balint

Year 4 - Fatima Umer Butt

Year 5 - Honour Onyehara

Year 6 - Meryem Fatah



ongratulation

Academic Year 2021 / 2022



This academic year has been a very busy and exciting one. Even though Coronavirus is still with us and there have still been limitations to who we can have in school, we have been able to provide a full year's high quality education with an exciting range of hands-on, practical activities. These have enthused our children, inspiring them to do their best and make great progress. Thank you for your continued support and fingers crossed for an even better year next year!!

News and Notices

Monday 18th July 2022



Hot Weather

As you will be aware, the weather is due to become much hotter next week and in order to keep the children safe and comfortable, we are asking for the following things:

- Please put sun-cream on your child before they come to school
- Ensure that your child has a water bottle so that they can access water throughout the day (They should already be doing this!)
- Bring a cap / wide brimmed hat to wear when outside
- Do not wear lots of layers of clothing

As a school we will be doing everything we can to keep the children cool and hydrated. Thank you for your support.



Green round necked jumpers

White polo Shirts

New School Uniform for September 2022

Please can I remind parents/carers that the uniform is changing slightly as of September 2022 in order to reduce the cost to parents and make the children look smarter. The children will <u>no</u>
looksmarter. The children will a looksmarter will the looksmarter will the looksmarter will be the looksmarter

They will wear white polo shirts and round neck jumpers or cardigans



Key Stage 2 PE Days

Currently, Years 5 and 6 come to school in their school PE kit on the days that they have PE. In line with our Health and Relationships Policy, we are extending this to Year 3 and 4 from September .

Children in EYFS and Key Stage 1 will still bring their PE kits into school as normal.



Appointments

Please note that from September 2022, any child attending an appointment in school time will need to show an appointment letter or card. Thank you for your support.



Year 6 Leavers

It is that time of year when we say goodbye to our Year 6 children and wish them all the best as they move on to their new high schools . We will be having our Oscars Night and Leaver's Assembly next week to celebrate their fantastic achievements during their time here at Brimrod!

Well done and good luck to you all!!!

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 19th July 2022 6pm - Year 6 Oscars

Wednesday 20th July 2022—Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Recorded)

Wednesday 20th July 2022 - Break Up

Monday 5th September 2022—Return to school



Brimrod Primary School Values

Challenge, Aspire, Create and Achieve.



Child safety

in clubs and activities in clubs and



Choosing a club, tutor or coach for your child?

- Can I observe the sessions?
- Is there a policy on safeguarding children?
- Are staff trained in safeguarding/first aid?
- Any written code of conduct for staff/volunteers?
- Is there a health and safety policy in place?
- What are the emergency procedures?
- Who do I speak to if I have any concerns?
- Is there any safety information available via website/leaflet?

Child safety

in clubs and activities in clubs activities activities

Quick reference card



Remembera

You have the right to check that the club or activity that your child attends is safe and secure.

Good clubs, tutors and coaches will always welcome your questions about child safety.

Keeping children safe

For more information please visit rbscb.org

ROCHDALE BORDUSH BAFEGUARDING CHILDREN BOARD

